
XX August 2019 
 
Mr. Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 
Re: Request for Clarification on Data Accuracy and Phase-2 of the Expedited Policy 
Development Process (EPDP) on the Temporary Specification for gTLD Registration Data 
 
Dear Göran: 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 June 2019, in which you seek the GNSO Council’s clarification on 
whether the Phase 2 EPDP Team will be considering the subject of data accuracy, including 
projects that utilize gTLD registration data, in Phase 2 of its work. 
 
The GNSO Council is aware that ICANN org needs further guidance on how and when the topic 
of WHOIS accuracy will be further considered in order to plan for projects that utilize gTLD 
registration data and effectively meet the needs of the ICANN community. 
 
Following the introduction of the topic at the GNSO Council’s 18 July 2019 meeting, the Council 
agreed to further discuss the issue and has committed to providing ICANN org with the 
requested guidance on next steps shortly. 
 
The Council looks forward to further engagement on this topic. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Keith Drazek 
Chair, GNSO Council 
 
 

https://icann.zoom.us/recording/play/Qr81olKVJKfzG2mpwOcYGSN659FwXIPfAa8VJ_YWaXwE-jEBWhVKRYR-DQUOo7vl?startTime=1563483748000

